
My School day



You may come to school on different or less 
days of the week.



School may start and finish at different times.



You might arrive to school differently.



School might look and sound different.



Not all children will be coming to school. 
Some will be staying at home for now.



You must wear clean uniform/clothes each 
day.



Teachers and staff might wear a strange 
outfit.



You will be in small groups of friends with staff 
that you know (staff will call them ‘bubbles’).



Classrooms will look different.



Seats will be spread out.



No swimming in school at the moment.



You will eat lunch in your classroom.



Teachers will let you know where you can 
play. Each bubble will have a different area.



If you would like a healthy snack at break time, 
please make sure you bring one from home.



You must bring a water bottle with your name 
on too.



No toys can be brought from home.



Try to keep 2 metres space between you and 
your friends.



You must follow the handwashing rules.





Sneeze into a tissue and put in the special bin 
and wash your hands.



We hope this helps you to understand some 
changes to our school and we look forward to 
seeing you very soon!


